The Law Society
of New South Wales

Our Ref: JC:RRB:LI:CO:2009(180)

Direct Line: 9926 0216

-2 June 2009

The Hon. Nathan Rees MP
Premier of New South Wales
Level 39, Governor Macquarie Tower
1 Farrer Place
SYDNEY NSW 2000

Dear Premier,

Re: FOI Review in New South Wales

170 Phillip Street, Sydney NSW 2000

Australia

: DX 362 Sydney

Thank you for your letter of 6 May 2009 seeking the Law Society’s comments on the

exposure draft Bills.

The Bills have been examined by the Litigation Law & Practice Committee and the
Committee’s comments are enclosed with this letter. | am pleased to inform you that the
Committee supports the general thrust of the proposed legislation.

The Law Society looks forward to the early introduction of this legislation.

Yours sincergly,
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